
Subject: Commodorians invited to Museum Presevation Week
Posted by RobertB on Sat, 18 Mar 2017 08:37:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

(The Living Computer Museum in Seattle, Washington is inviting
Commodorians and Amigans to its Preservation Week.  If you are interested,
read through the forwarded message and the contact information below.)

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From:	Matisse Fletcher
Date:	Wed, Mar 15, 2017 02:09 PM

On April 29th we are hosting a big showcase of "preservationists" for
Museum Preservation Week. Similar to the [Pacific Commodore Expo] we're
planning... later this year, this would be an opportunity for the
Commodore clubs to
bring their stuff to show off to museum archivists, collectors, and
librarians for our in-house conference. We haven't quite figured out time
of day (sometime between 10am and 5pm), but wanted to gauge interest.
Thoughts?

-Matisse

Matisse Fletcher
Events Coordinator | Living Computers: Museum + Labs
----------

( Contact Ms. Fletcher at http://www.livingcomputers.org/ContactUs.aspx

or call

206 342-2020 )

-----------------------------------------------------
                   HOMESTEAD
-----------------------------------------------------
List Admin:                           Robert Bernardo
                                 rbernardo@iglou.com

List Help                 rbernardo@iglou.com
          Add 'help' in the subject or message body.
_______________________________________________
Homestead mailing list
Homestead@robertbernardo.com
 http://robertbernardo.com/mailman/listinfo/homestead_robertb ernardo.com

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from Megalextoria

https://www.megalextoria.com/forum2/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=7
https://www.megalextoria.com/forum2/index.php?t=rview&th=97915&goto=339605#msg_339605
https://www.megalextoria.com/forum2/index.php?t=post&reply_to=339605
https://www.megalextoria.com/forum2/index.php

